
Moments of the Month - June

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.

Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



Reception
In PSHE we have been learning about how we 
change as we grow up. The children shared 

photographs of themselves as babies and we 
talked about what they can do now that they 

couldn’t do before.

We went to the Radett Centre to see 
The Lion and the Mouse with Year 
1. Some children chose to make 

lion puppets.

We had a great time at Sports Day and enjoyed taking part in lots 
of different activities..

In maths, we learnt about odd and even numbers. 
We made different odd and even numbers in tens 

frames. 



Year 1Sports Week

Getting ready to 
meet the chicks 

The Lion 
Inside

The Life 
Cycle of a 

chick



Sports Day Fun! Sewing in DT

Forest School



A month of sport! Sports Week, Sports Day and an Athletics Festival!

Yr3 Meeting some feathery friends!
Reading our pen pals letters from LRS!



Year 4
Sports day

Bushey music festival

Seeing the chicks



Sports Day

Making Popcorn in Forest School

Hartsbourne’s Got Talent



In June, Year 6 took part in Secondary school 
experience week, sports day and had some 
special sessions with Arsenal football club. 


